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Welcome to 


Nursery!





Dear Nursery children and Parents,


We hope that you have had a lovely time over the summer and we are sure you are now ready and excited to start Nursery. 


We are looking forward to getting to know you and working together so that we can have a very exciting and productive year. We hope that you enjoy the new challenges and approaches to learning that Nursery has to offer!  

















Transition into Nursery


Our aim is to ensure that the children experience a smooth transition into Nursery. We recognise that all children are different and are starting from very different points. Some children may have already attended other settings; whilst others may be separating from their parents for the very first time. Whatever stage your child is at we will be here to support them during the process, making them feel happy, safe and secure in their new environment.


Please do not hesitate to come and see us either before or after school if you have any questions or queries.                                 


Mrs Hall and Mrs Fortune (











Star of the week…


After the October half term holiday we will be introducing Star of the week to Nursery. Each week a Star will be chosen to choose from our special treasure box and take home their groups soft toy for the weekend. The children will also take home the toy's diary and we ask that you write down or add photographs of the exciting things that you get up to. We will then share the diary entries with the rest of the class.





Activities at home


Throughout the year we will send out various homework activities that you can complete with your child. These will focus on supporting the different areas of learning within the Early Years Curriculum. We also encourage children to develop a love of books so please read a variety of stories to your child on a regular basis. Talk about the story, characters and the settings and practise handling books carefully turning the pages one at a time. 








will allow us to talk about and celebrate their achievements in class and build up a greater picture of your child’s learning and development.





General Reminders…


The children will be doing PE on a Friday this half term. Nursery children do not need to wear a PE kit and will wear their uniform and bare feet in the hall. Please practise taking off and putting on socks and shoes with your child.


Please label all items of clothing. In addition to stick in labels please use a laundry pen.


Any letters or reply slips, which need to be returned, can be put in your child’s book bag. Any money needs to be labelled clearly inside an envelope and placed inside your child’s book bag. We cannot accept any money at the Nursery door.


If you have not already then please send a pair of wellingtons into Nursery. These will be kept in school so that your child can access outdoor play whatever the weather. 


We ask that any clothing that is being returned to school is placed in a named carrier bag and then placed within your child’s book bag. These will then be taken out by a member of staff. We cannot accept bags of clothing that are not placed within your child's book bag.


We do ask that children do not bring in toys from home as this can cause upset if lost or broken.


Each day we will put a menu of the choices that the children have had for their dinner. This can be used as a discussion point between you and your child. We will always let you know if we feel that your child has not eaten enough that particular day.








